
 

 

 

 

Photography 

I have found over the years that the use of digital cameras 
impinges on the Victorian atmosphere I seek to create.  This 
subtracts from the quality of the visit.   

After careful consideration I have found the best thing is to limit 
photography to two occasions: - Once in the classroom at the 
end of the first lesson and again outside after the children have 
eaten their lunch. The latter enables a classic “Victorian” 
photograph to be taken with Slate and Date.   

I do hope all teachers will find that this gives opportunity to take 
sufficient photographs. 

Please do not take Video without special permission. 
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